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I urge you to pass HB3075, which will ensure Ballot Measure 114 is fully and 

successfully implemented.  I worked with other Oregonians to pass Ballot Measure 

114 in 2022, knowing it would save lives and reduce gun violence in our state.  Now 

that the courts have finally ruled that the measure is constitutional it is time to pass 

HB3075 to speed the enactment of this vital measure.  I live in North Portland and 

have witnessed first hand the surge in gun violence over the last five years.  I know 

HB3075 and Ballot Measure 114 will reduce gun violence and make my community 

safer.  Thank you for your consideration of this bill and please pass it out of 

committee and on to the full House. 

Charles McKenna 


